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RAMSEY ENCOURAGES DERRY PEOPLE TO ATTEND 
BRADLEY-EAMES CONSULTATION
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SDLP Foyle Assembly Member Pat Ramsey is encouraging people to attend the Bradley-Eames 
Consultation at St Columb's Park.  
 
Mr Ramsey stated, “I would encourage people from right across Derry City, who would like to contribute to 
the Bradley-Eames Consultation, to go to St Columb's Park House for this important discussion this 
evening (Tuesday 15th January) at 7pm.  
 
“Some people have expressed concerns about the venue, arguing that the talks should have taken place 
in the City side, and perhaps a city centre location may have been better. But I think it is important for 
public representatives to reassure people that St Columb's Park House is a neutral and safe venue. The 
purpose of St Columb's Park House is to provide a venue for reconciliation meetings, and it is ideally set 
up and is very regularly used for this purpose. It is situated in an area of the Waterside that is very mixed 
both in terms of religious and ethnic groups.  
 
“I would call on other public representatives and community leaders to encourage people to attend this 
important event in which people from every community in Derry can meet to speak, listen to, and learn 
from each other.”  
 
ENDS  
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